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Dear Committee members, 

Vote no on SB1589. 

Since the passage of SB1589, there have been more overall users of the Newberg 

Pool.  The argument of economic loss make no sense, when there are actually more 

users because the wake boats aren't dominating the river.  More fishers, smaller 

boats and paddlers can enjoy the river. 

Let's not make the 1% of wakeboaters dominate the river. 

Thank you, 

Amy 


